
THE VIANNEY VIEW  

ST JOHN VIANNEYôS SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Telephone: 3396 6380  Website: www.sjv.qld.edu.au 

15 Oceana Terrace, Manly  Qld  4179         Email:  pmanly@bne.catholic.edu.au 

Twitter:  Follow us on twitter@sjvmanly 

                                          

 

5!¢9 /[!La9w{ 

CǊƛŘŀȅ мп WǳƴŜτ²ƘƻƭŜ {ŎƘƻƻƭ 

!ǎǎŜƳōƭȅ о±τнΦмлǇƳ bŀƴƻ bŀƎƭŜ 

/ŜƴǘǊŜ 

¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ му WǳƴŜτDŀƭŀ 5ŀȅ Ім ŦƻǊ 

¸ŜŀǊǎ р ŀƴŘ с 

¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ му WǳƴŜτtŀǊŜƴǘ LƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ 

9ǾŜƴƛƴƎ ¸ŜŀǊǎ пΣрΣсτсΦолǇƳ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ 

[ƛōǊŀǊȅ ǿƛǘƘ WŜƴƴƛŦŜǊ aŀǎƻƴτtŜǊǎƻƴŀƭ 

5ŜǾŜƭƻǇƳŜƴǘ 

²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅ мф WǳƴŜτ¸ŜŀǊǎ оΣ пΣ р ŀƴŘ 

с tŀǊƛǎƘ aŀǎǎ 

¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅ нл WǳƴŜτ.ǊƛǎōŀƴŜ {ƻǳǘƘ 

{ŎƘƻƻƭǎ DŀƭŀτwǳƎōȅ {ŜǾŜƴǎκ¢ƻǳŎƘ 

¢ƻǳǊƴŀƳŜƴǘ 9ŀǎǘǎ wǳƎōȅ /ƭǳō 

CǊƛŘŀȅ нм WǳƴŜτнǇƳ tǊƛȊŜ !ǎǎŜƳōƭȅ 

ŦƻǊ ²ŀƭƪŀǘƘƻƴ 

CǊƛŘŀȅ ну WǳƴŜτ²ƘƻƭŜ {ŎƘƻƻƭ 

!ǎǎŜƳōƭȅ оWτнΦмлǇƳ ƛƴ bŀƴƻ bŀƎƭŜ 

/ŜƴǘǊŜ 

CǊƛŘŀȅ ну WǳƴŜτtŜǊǎƻƴŀƭ ŘŜǾŜƭƻǇƳŜƴǘ 

ǎŜǎǎƛƻƴǎ ¸ŜŀǊǎ пΣрΣс 

CǊƛŘŀȅ ну WǳƴŜ [!{¢ 5!¸ hC ¢9wa н 

aƻƴŘŀȅ мр Wǳƭȅ CLw{¢ 5!¸ hC ¢9wa о 

¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ мс Wǳƭȅτ/ƻƴŬǊƳŀǝƻƴ 

LƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ 9ǾŜƴƛƴƎ сΦолǇƳ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ Ƙŀƭƭ 

¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ но WǳƭȅτDŀƭŀ 5ŀȅ Ін ¸ŜŀǊǎ р 

ŀƴŘ с 

CǊƛŘŀȅ нс Wǳƭȅτ²ƘƻƭŜ {ŎƘƻƻƭ 

!ǎǎŜƳōƭȅ о{τнΦмлǇƳ bŀƴƻ bŀƎƭŜ 

/ŜƴǘǊŜ 

 

 

Last Sundayôs Gospel makes it clear that ñloveò 

finds expression in the keeping of Godôs word.  

 

 

Dear Parents and Friends  

Prayers 

We have a number of children who are making their First Holy Communion this 
weekend. I ask that you keep these children and their families in your prayers as 
they prepare for their final Sacrament of Initiation. Father Frank also needs our 
prayers as he is taking three months sick leave as he recovers from ill health. We 
pray that he will return to good health soon. There will be Priests supporting Father 
Prem on the weekends over the coming months and the Sacramental Program will 

continue as planned. 

Walkathon 

One of the many things I love 
about SJV is our community 
spirit and Friday was a 
wonderful example of the spirit 
that exists within our students, 
staff, families and community 
groups. My sincere thanks to 
the many parents and 
grandparents who assisted on 

Friday at our school Walkathon. These days are only made possible by the hard 
work behind the scenes and I thank Donna Carr and Jacquie Van Niekerk for their 

organisation of a wonderful event.  

Reports 

Reports for this Semester will be available on the 
Parent Portal in Week 10. This follows the formal 
parent teacher interview period earlier in the term. I 
know that many parents take the opportunity to 
meet or communicate with their class teacher 
regularly throughout the year. Under the guidance of 
Brisbane Catholic Education, we have updated our 
template for reports and we believe this will now give parents a more personalised 
general comment that will inform you of your childôs strengths, areas to further 

develop and goals for the second half of the year.  

In God We Trust.    

Katherine McKay 
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SCHOOL WIDE EXPECTATIONS 

Our SJV School-wide Expectations:  

Be Respectful  
Be Responsible  
Be Safe 

Be a Learner 

Value:  Determination 

You focus your energy and efforts on a task and stick with it until it is finished. Determination is using your will power to do something when it isn't 

easy. You are determined to meet your goals even when it is hard or you are being tested. With determination we make our dreams come true. 

SJV LEARNING POWERS 
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Learning Power for this fortnight:   

Inspired Iggy 

Believe in your dreams 

  

Ý I am motivated to learn 

Ý I set goals 

Ý I share my ideas confidently 

/ǳǊǊƛŎǳƭǳƳ /ƻǊƴŜǊ 

Every three weeks our classroom teachers collaboratively co-plan short term English plans to support explicit and differentiated teaching that 

moves each studentôs learning forward. 

This week I was delighted to visit the Year 6 learning space to see the learning journey through the rich text óOutô by Angela May George.  The 
children immersed and familiarised themselves with the text through the Arts, then moved these emotive experiences to their writing. As a result 

of this rich learning and high engagement with the text, the childrenôs writing was outstanding. 

Following is a wonderful example of Jessaôs use of emotive language to help the audience engage from a characterôs perspective.   (contôd) 

http://www.sjv.qld.edu.au/bce-policies/Policy%20Documents/Student%20Behaviour%20Support%20Plan.pdf


RELIGION 

Out Story  
The continuous rocking made boredom slowly takeover my body. Looking out onto the endless blue surface I felt empty inside.       
ñ Mummy, can you tell me a story?ò I pleaded. She wrapped her arms around me, her warm gaze fixed. She thought for a moment 
then spoke, ñ I remember one of your best friends when you were younger, little Carly. The way your father laughed when I told him 
Carly was a carrot! Always begging me to sew her a new dress almost every day or even bringing her to see her vegetable friends 

in the garden. Do you remember her?ò 

ñNo, but thatôs so funny!ò I laughed at myself. Mum continued, ñWhen you found mould growing on her little carrot arm, you were 
devastated. Eventually you got over it by starting your new collection of vegetable people. Now come my little angel, itôs time for 

bed.ò                                                                         

                  By Jessa Yr 6 

Denise Thomas 

Primary Learning Leader 

Winter Appeal  

We are now almost at the halfway mark for the Redland Bayside Deanery Annual Winter Appeal. Thank you again to the families who have 
already sent in donations. Catholic communities strive to continue to reach out to others just as Jesus did. Scripture tells us ñGive your food to 

the hungry and care for the homeless. Then your light will shine in the dark; your darkest hour will be like the noonday sunò Isaiah 58:10 

Just as Jesus, Nano Nagle and St John Vianney served others, our community can also be of service to others by generously donating items to 

this appeal. Please see below a list of items for each year level. The appeal will finish on Wednesday 26 June.  

Prep    ï  Drinks eg. cordial, milo, coffee, tea, juice, long-life milk 

Year 1 ï Soups and Pasta eg. cup-a-soup, cup-a-noodles, pasta, pasta meals, pasta sauce,  

  rice, rice meals 

Year 2 ï Biscuits and Bars eg crackers, biscuits, muesli bars 

Year 3 ï Cereal eg weetbix, cornflakes, other healthy cereals 

Year 4 ï Canned food all ring pull eg tinned meals, soup, vegetables, fruit, spaghetti, baked beans 

Year 5 & 6 ï Toiletries and kitchen items eg roll on deodorant (no glass), shaving cream, shampoo/conditioner, dishwashing liquid, plastic 

spoons, serviettes (packs of 100), sugar. 

The Catholic Identity Student Leaders will be collecting these donations from the classrooms each week.  

First Communion  

This weekend a number of our students will be receiving their First Communion. Students receiving this Sacrament 
on Saturday need to be at the Church at 4:30pm and students who will be receiving this Sacrament on Sunday need 
to be at the Church at 9am. Please keep these students in your prayers for this very special event in their faith 

journey.  

Sacrament of Confirmation  

There will be a parent information evening for students (Year 3 or older) who are wanting  to receive the Sacrament of Confirmation. This 
information evening will be held on Tuesday 16 July at 6:30pm in Nano Nagle Hall (first week after the June/July holidays). Attendance is 
compulsory for enrolments to be accepted. Unfortunately enrolments accepted after this date cannot be accepted. Parents will need to bring: 
a copy of their childôs baptismal certificate and $40 cash with the completed enrolment form. 

Relationships and Sexuality Education Information Evening for Parents 

Next Tuesday 18 June from 6:30pm-8:00pm Jennifer Mason from Lifework in Progress will facilitate a Parent Information Session for parents of 
students in Years 4, 5 & 6 who will be attending Relationships & Sexuality Education sessions as part of the Australian Health & Physical 

Education Curriculum. Parents are cordially invited to attend this Parent Information Evening which will take place in the Library. 

The purpose of this evening is to allow parents and teachers to have full access to all content, materials & resources that Jennifer will use during 
the student sessions scheduled for Friday 28 June. Parents will have the opportunity to discuss programme aims, objectives and format, and 
have any questions or concerns addressed prior to student sessions. So far we have 65 parents who will be attending this important evening. If 

you have not replied, please RSVP via the email from Edsmart. 



HEALTH & PHYSICAL EDUCATION 
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Bayside Combined Athletics Carnival 

Congratulations to all our athletes who competed at last weekôs Bayside District Combined Athletics Carnival. We had some fabulous results in 
both the track and field events. Despite not having finished in the top three (3) placings overall, athlete performances were in the main, ópersonal 
bestsô. I would like to sincerely thank Ms Jenny Archer, Mrs Sarah Stevens and Mrs Anne-Marie Allen for assisting with marshalling and officiating 
on the day. Thanks also to the students who assisted at the Long Jump and packing up equipment at dayôs end. Thank you also to Mr Jeff Bond 

and Mrs Paula McConnon for helping set up the shade for the team. 

Prep to Year 2 Junior Athletics Carnival 

I wish to congratulate all the Prep to Year 2 students on your performances and spirited participation at this weekôs Junior Athletics Carnival. Well 
done! Sincere thanks also to the parents who assisted with setting-up, packing-up and officiating on the day. Special thanks are extended to our 
Year 6 Student Leaders and SJV staff who did a wonderful job in preparing the participation badges and assisting with all the setting up of 

equipment, marking the track and officiating on the day. This level of team work ensured a great day for all!  

SJV School Mass/Celebration Dates ñTerm 2 

Wed 19June   9.30am   Parish Mass  

Years 3, 4, 5 and 6  families  

Trinity Sunday 

This weekend the church celebrates the feast of the Most Holy Trinity. This timing is deliberate as it 
occurs after the commemorations of the life, passion and resurrection of Christ at Easter and of the 

gift of the Holy Spirit at Pentecost. 

Although the term ñTrinityò does not appear in scripture, many bible passages make clear the mutual 

relationship between the Father, the Son and the Holy Spirit. 

The Mass prayers set down for the feast strongly affirm Christian belief in the mystery of the Holy 
Trinity and emphasise that it is God who is three-in-one whom we adore. This is evident in both the 
Opening Prayer: God our Father, who by sending into the world the Word of truth and the Spirit of 
sanctification made known to the human race your wondrous mystery, grant us, we pray, that in professing the true faith, we may acknowledge 
the Trinity of eternal glory and adore your Unity, powerful in majesty; and the Preface: For with your Only Begotten Son and the Holy Spirit you 
are one God, one Lord: not in the unity of a single person, but in a Trinity of one substance. For what you have revealed to us of your glory we 
believe equally of your Son and of the Holy Spirit, so that, in the confessing of the true and eternal Godhead, you might be adored in what is 

proper to each Person, their unity in substance, and their equality in majesty.  Elizabeth Harrington. 

 

Prayer for The Holy Trinity 

God, who is Father, Son and Spirit, we celebrate all that you are. As the Church 
celebrates the Holy Trinity, help us to see You in the beauty of the world, to listen 
and know You through the Word, and to act with justice and peace through the 
action of Your Spirit. Amen  

 

 

Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 Parish Mass 

On Wednesday 19 June, Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 students will be attending the SJV Parish Mass at 9:30am. Parents are very welcome to join us. 

May peace be with you. 

Paula McConnon 

(Acting) Assistant Principal Religious Education 



SJV Singlets 

A friendly reminder that the SJV singlets distributed to competitors for all our Inter-School carnivals are on a óborrow onlyô basis. Please ensure 
these are laundered and returned to the school via the class pouches or directly to the office as soon as possible after the event.  Thank you for 

your attention to this. 

SJV Showcase 

We continue to showcase our studentsô sporting achievements in outside school sporting activities. Information and photos for all sporting events 

(including local sporting events) can be sent to marian.carlton@bne.catholic.edu.au 

Please be mindful that when sending in photos they must contain only SJV students due to privacy and confidentiality legislation. 

Thank you for your continued support of óall things sportô at SJV.   

Marian Carlton 

Health & Physical Education Teacher 

Sports Coordinator 
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